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IBM z15 (8561) Technical Guide Octavian Lascu 2022-04-20 This IBM® Redbooks®
publication describes the features and functions the latest member of the IBM
Z® platform, the IBM z15TM (machine type 8561). It includes information about
the IBM z15 processor design, I/O innovations, security features, and supported
operating systems. The z15 is a state-of-the-art data and transaction system
that delivers advanced capabilities, which are vital to any digital
transformation. The z15 is designed for enhanced modularity, which is in an
industry standard footprint. This system excels at the following tasks: Making
use of multicloud integration services Securing data with pervasive encryption
Accelerating digital transformation with agile service delivery Transforming a
transactional platform into a data powerhouse Getting more out of the platform
with IT Operational Analytics Accelerating digital transformation with agile
service delivery Revolutionizing business processes Blending open source and Z
technologies This book explains how this system uses new innovations and
traditional Z strengths to satisfy growing demand for cloud, analytics, and
open source technologies. With the z15 as the base, applications can run in a
trusted, reliable, and secure environment that improves operations and lessens
business risk.
Mastering Blockchain Lorne Lantz 2020-11-13 The future will be increasingly
distributed. As the publicity surrounding Bitcoin and blockchain has shown,
distributed technology and business models are gaining popularity. Yet the
disruptive potential of this technology is often obscured by hype and
misconception. This detailed guide distills the complex, fast moving ideas
behind blockchain into an easily digestible reference manual, showing what's
really going on under the hood. Finance and technology pros will learn how a
blockchain works as they explore the evolution and current state of the
technology, including the functions of cryptocurrencies and smart contracts.
This book is for anyone evaluating whether to invest time in the cryptocurrency
and blockchain industry. Go beyond buzzwords and see what the technology really
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has to offer. Learn why Bitcoin was fundamentally important in blockchain's
birth Learn how Ethereum has created a fertile ground for new innovations like
Decentralized Finance (DeFi), Non-Fungible Tokens (NFTs) and Flash Loans
Discover the secrets behind cryptocurrency prices and different forces that
affect the highly volatile cryptocurrency markets Learn how cryptocurrencies
are used by criminals to carry out nefarious activities Discover how enterprise
and governments are leveraging the blockchain including Facebook Understand the
challenges of scaling and forking a blockchain Learn how different blockchains
work Learn the language of blockchain as industry terms are explained
Blockchain Melanie Swan 2015-01-24 Bitcoin is starting to come into its own as
a digital currency, but the blockchain technology behind it could prove to be
much more significant. This book takes you beyond the currency ("Blockchain
1.0") and smart contracts ("Blockchain 2.0") to demonstrate how the blockchain
is in position to become the fifth disruptive computing paradigm after
mainframes, PCs, the Internet, and mobile/social networking. Author Melanie
Swan, Founder of the Institute for Blockchain Studies, explains that the
blockchain is essentially a public ledger with potential as a worldwide,
decentralized record for the registration, inventory, and transfer of all
assets—not just finances, but property and intangible assets such as votes,
software, health data, and ideas. Topics include: Concepts, features, and
functionality of Bitcoin and the blockchain Using the blockchain for automated
tracking of all digital endeavors Enabling censorship?resistant organizational
models Creating a decentralized digital repository to verify identity
Possibility of cheaper, more efficient services traditionally provided by
nations Blockchain for science: making better use of the data-mining network
Personal health record storage, including access to one’s own genomic data Open
access academic publishing on the blockchain This book is part of an ongoing
O’Reilly series. Mastering Bitcoin: Unlocking Digital Crypto-Currencies
introduces Bitcoin and describes the technology behind Bitcoin and the
blockchain. Blockchain: Blueprint for a New Economy considers theoretical,
philosophical, and societal impact of cryptocurrencies and blockchain
technologies.
Cryptoassets: The Innovative Investor's Guide to Bitcoin and Beyond Chris
Burniske 2017-10-20 The innovative investor’s guide to an entirely new asset
class—from two experts on the cutting edge With the rise of bitcoin and
blockchain technology, investors can capitalize on the greatest investment
opportunity since the Internet. Bitcoin was the first cryptoasset, but today
there are over 800 and counting, including ether, ripple, litecoin, monero, and
more. This clear, concise, and accessible guide from two industry insiders
shows you how to navigate this brave new blockchain world—and how to invest in
these emerging assets to secure your financial future. Cryptoassets gives you
all the tools you need: * An actionable framework for investigating and valuing
cryptoassets * Portfolio management techniques to maximize returns while
managing risk * Historical context and tips to navigate inevitable bubbles and
manias * Practical guides to exchanges, wallets, capital market vehicles, and
ICOs * Predictions on how blockchain technology may disrupt current portfolios
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In addition to offering smart investment strategies, this authoritative
resource will help you understand how these assets were created, how they work,
and how they are evolving amid the blockchain revolution. The authors define a
clear and original cryptoasset taxonomy, composed of cryptocurrencies,
cryptocommodities, and cryptotokens, with insights into how each subset is
blending technology and markets. You’ll find a variety of methods to invest in
these assets, whether through global exchanges trading 24/7 or initial
cryptoasset offerings (ICOs). By sequentially building on the concepts of each
prior chapter, the book will provide you with a full understanding of the
cryptoasset economy and the opportunities that await the innovative investor.
Cryptoassets represent the future of money and markets. This book is your guide
to that future.
Elements of Oil and Gas Well Tubular Design P.D. Pattillo 2018-05-25 Elements
of Oil and Gas Well Tubular Design offers insight into the complexities of oil
well casing and tubing design. The book's intent is to be sufficiently detailed
on the tubular-oriented application of the principles of solid mechanics while
at the same time providing readers with key equations pertintent to design. It
addresses the fundamentals of tubular design theory, bridging the gap between
theory and field operation. Filled with derivations and detailed solutions to
well design examples, Elements of Oil and Gas Well Tubular Design provides the
well designer with sound engineering principles applicable to today's oil and
gas wells. Understand engineering mechanics for oil well casing and tubing
design with emphasis on derivation, limiations, and application of fundamental
equations Grasp well tubular design from one unified source with underlying
concepts of stress, strain, and material constitution Quantify practice with
detailed well design worked examples amenable to quality check with commercial
software
Cryptoassets: The Guide to Bitcoin, Blockchain, and Cryptocurrency for
Investment Professionals Matt Hougan 2021-01-07 Bitcoin, blockchain, and
cryptocurrencies burst onto the world stage in 2008, when the online posting of
a pseudonymous white paper provided a vision of a new way to transfer value
over the internet. In the decade-plus since, the cryptoasset market has gone
through all the classic phases of a disruptive technology: massive bull markets
and crushing pullbacks, periods of euphoria and moments of despair, FOMO (fear
of missing out), fear, and everything in between. As the cryptomarket enters
its second decade, one thing is clear: Crypto is not going away. Cryptoasset
markets are rallying toward new all-time highs, and many of the world’s largest
investors and financial institutions are getting involved. Investors looking
into crypto, however, face significant challenges. The quality of information
is poor. Theories about the drivers of cryptoasset valuations are untested and
often poorly designed, and they are rarely—if ever—published in peer-reviewed
journals. Due diligence efforts from leading consultants are in their infancy,
and few people have carefully thought through the role (if any) that
cryptoassets should have in a professionally managed portfolio. More
fundamentally, few people even understand what crypto really is or why it might
matter. Is it an alternative currency? A technology? A venture capital
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investment? A specious bubble? The goal of this document is to provide the
inquisitive investor with a clear-eyed guide to crypto and blockchain: what
they are, what they are not, and where they might go from here.
Reversing Eldad Eilam 2011-12-12 Beginning with a basic primer on reverse
engineering-including computer internals, operating systems, and assembly
language-and then discussing the various applications of reverse engineering,
this book provides readers with practical, in-depth techniques for software
reverse engineering. The book is broken into two parts, the first deals with
security-related reverse engineering and the second explores the more practical
aspects of reverse engineering. In addition, the author explains how to reverse
engineer a third-party software library to improve interfacing and how to
reverse engineer a competitor's software to build a better product. * The first
popular book to show how software reverse engineering can help defend against
security threats, speed up development, and unlock the secrets of competitive
products * Helps developers plug security holes by demonstrating how hackers
exploit reverse engineering techniques to crack copy-protection schemes and
identify software targets for viruses and other malware * Offers a primer on
advanced reverse-engineering, delving into "disassembly"-code-level reverse
engineering-and explaining how to decipher assembly language
SPE Drilling & Completion 1996
Petroleum Engineering Handbook Larry W. Lake 2006 Volume I, General
Engineering, includes chapters on mathematics, fluid properties (fluid sampling
techniques; properties and correlations of oil, gas, condensate, and water;
hydrocarbon phase behavior and phase diagrams for hydrocarbon systems; the
phasebehavior of water/hydrocarbon systems; and the properties of waxes,
asphaltenes, and crude oil emulsions), rock properties (bulk rock properties,
permeability, relative permeability, and capillary pressure), the economic and
regulatory environment, and the role of fossil energy in the 21st century
energy mix (from SPE Website).
Cryptoassets Chris Brummer 2019-09-12 Cryptoassets represent one of the most
high profile financial products in the world, and fastest growing financial
products in history. From Bitcoin, Etherium and Ripple's XRP-so called "utility
tokens" used to access financial services-to initial coin offerings that in
2017 rivalled venture capital in money raised for startups, with an estimated
$5.6 billion (USD) raised worldwide across 435 ICOs. All the while,
technologists have hailed the underlying blockchain technology for these assets
as potentially game changing applications for financial payments and recordkeeping. At the same time, cryptoassets have produced considerable controversy.
Many have turned out to be lacklustre investments for investors. Others,
especially ICOs, have also attracted noticeable fraud, failing firms, and
alarming lapses in information-sharing with investors. Consequently, many
commentators around the world have pressed that ICO tokens be considered
securities, and that concomitant registration and disclosure requirements
attach to their sales to the public. This volume assembles an impressive group
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of scholars, businesspersons and regulators to collectively write on
cryptoassets. This volume represents perspectives from across the regulatory
ecosystem, and includes technologists, venture capitalists, scholars, and
practitioners in securities law and central banking.
The Drilling Manual Australian Drilling Industry Training Committee Limited
2015-04-01 An Invaluable Reference for Members of the Drilling Industry, from
Owner–Operators to Large Contractors, and Anyone Interested In Drilling
Developed by one of the world’s leading authorities on drilling technology, the
fifth edition of The Drilling Manual draws on industry expertise to provide the
latest drilling methods, safety, risk management, and management practices, and
protocols. Utilizing state-of-the-art technology and techniques, this edition
thoroughly updates the fourth edition and introduces entirely new topics. It
includes new coverage on occupational health and safety, adds new sections on
coal seam gas, sonic and coil tube drilling, sonic drilling, Dutch cone
probing, in hole water or mud hammer drilling, pile top drilling, types of
grouting, and improved sections on drilling equipment and maintenance. New
sections on drilling applications include underground blast hole drilling, coal
seam gas drilling (including well control), trenchless technology and
geothermal drilling. It contains heavily illustrated chapters that clearly
convey the material. This manual incorporates forward-thinking technology and
details good industry practice for the following sectors of the drilling
industry: Blast Hole Environmental Foundation/Construction Geotechnical
Geothermal Mineral Exploration Mineral Production and Development Oil and Gas:
On-shore Seismic Trenchless Technology Water Well The Drilling Manual, Fifth
Edition provides you with the most thorough information about the "what,"
"how," and "why" of drilling. An ideal resource for drilling personnel,
hydrologists, environmental engineers, and scientists interested in subsurface
conditions, it covers drilling machinery, methods, applications, management,
safety, geology, and other related issues.
Malware Detection Mihai Christodorescu 2007-03-06 This book captures the state
of the art research in the area of malicious code detection, prevention and
mitigation. It contains cutting-edge behavior-based techniques to analyze and
detect obfuscated malware. The book analyzes current trends in malware activity
online, including botnets and malicious code for profit, and it proposes
effective models for detection and prevention of attacks using. Furthermore,
the book introduces novel techniques for creating services that protect their
own integrity and safety, plus the data they manage.
IBM AIX Version 7.1 Differences Guide Scott Vetter 2011-02-25 This IBM®
Redbooks® publication focuses on the enhancements to IBM AIX® Version 7.1
Standard Edition. It is intended to help system administrators, developers, and
users understand these enhancements and evaluate potential benefits in their
own environments. AIX Version 7.1 introduces many new features, including: Domain Role Based Access Control - Workload Partition enhancements - Topas
performance tool enhancements - Terabyte segment support - Cluster Aware AIX
functionality AIX Version 7.1 offers many other new enhancements, and you can
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explore them all in this publication. For clients who are not familiar with the
enhancements of AIX through Version 5.3, a companion publication, AIX Version
6.1 Differences Guide, SG24-7559, is available.
British Expeditionary Force: The Final Advance Andrew Rawson 2018-09-30 This is
the story the British Expeditionary Forces part in the final days of the
Advance to Victory. It starts with the massive offensive against the Hindenburg
Line at the end of September 1918. Second Army launched the first of the
British attacks in Flanders on the 28th, followed by Fourth Army the next day
along the St Quentin Canal.Both First and Third Armies joined in, breaking the
Hindenburg Line across the Lys plain and the Artois region, taking Cambrai by
10 October. The narrative then follows the advance through the battles of the
River Selle and the River Sambre. It culminates with the final operations,
including the actions at Maubeuge and Mons, just before the Armistice on 11
November 1918. Time and again the British and Empire troops used well-rehearsed
combined arms tactics to break down German resistance as the four year conflict
came to an end.Each stage of the six week long battle is dealt with equally,
focusing on the most talked about side of the campaign, the BEFs side. Over
fifty new maps chart the day by day progress of the five armies. Together the
narrative and the maps explain the British Armys experience during the days of
World War One. The men who led the advances, broke down the defences and those
who were awarded the Victoria Cross are mentioned. Discover the end of the
Advance to Victory and learn how the British Army reached the peak of their
learning curve.
Casing Design - Theory and Practice S.S. Rahman 1995-08-01 Casing design has
followed an evolutionary trend and most improvements have been made due to the
advancement of technology. Contributions to the technology in casing design
have come from fundamental research and field tests, which have made casing
safe and economical. This book gathers together much available information in
the subject area and shows how it may be used in deciding the best procedure
for casing design i.e. optimizing casing design for deriving maximum profit
from a particular well. The problems and their solutions, which are provided in
each chapter, and the computer program (3.5 in. disk) are intended to serve two
purposes:- firstly, as illustrations for students and practicing engineers to
understand the subject matter, and secondly, to enable them to optimize casing
design for a wide range of wells to be drilled in the future.
How to DeFi: Advanced CoinGecko 2021-07-01 "Education is paramount in DeFi and
resources such as How to DeFi are so important. Not only is this an excellent
sequel, but once again, the team at CoinGecko have managed to provide a
comprehensive and in-depth overview of an ever changing space” – Ganesh Swami,
CEO of Covalent "This book comes as an excellent follow-up to their first book,
and provides a deeper dive into DeFi and on how to navigate the nuances in the
space.” – Jocelyn Chang, APAC Growth Lead, MakerDAO Growth Core Unit “How To
DeFi will help you make life-changing decisions when building and using DeFi
protocols and applications of this decade.” – Molly Wintermute, Founder of
Hegic Decentralized Finance’s (DeFi) mission is clear: reinventing traditional
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finance's infrastructure and interface with greater transparency,
accessibility, efficiency, convenience, and interoperability. By April 2021,
there has been over $86 billion worth of cryptocurrencies locked up in the DeFi
applications, 86 times larger than a year ago. The traditional financial
industry is getting rapidly disrupted and DeFi is reshaping the way global
financial systems operate. In this book, you will learn about various
decentralized financial primitives, such as stablecoins, exchanges, lending,
insurance, derivatives, and more. DeFi has already existed since 2018, but it
has recently witnessed a surge in popularity in the first half of 2021 with no
ceiling in sight. Use this book to gain insight into the novel financial
innovations enabled by DeFi. Join us in this exciting adventure of redefining
finance. In this book, you will discover: - What is DeFi and the key categories
within it - An insider’s look at how to evaluate various DeFi protocols Services that empower the DeFi ecosystem: Oracles and Data Aggregators Multichain bridges that seamlessly connect and move funds between blockchains Causes of DeFi exploits and how can you avoid them
Alternative Assets and Cryptocurrencies Christian Hafner 2019-07-26 Alternative
assets such as fine art, wine, or diamonds have become popular investment
vehicles in the aftermath of the global financial crisis. Correlation with
classical financial markets is typically low, such that diversification
benefits arise for portfolio allocation and risk management. Cryptocurrencies
share many alternative asset features, but are hampered by high volatility,
sluggish commercial acceptance, and regulatory uncertainties. This collection
of papers addresses alternative assets and cryptocurrencies from economic,
financial, statistical, and technical points of view. It gives an overview of
their current state and explores their properties and prospects using
innovative approaches and methodologies.
Mastering Blockchain Imran Bashir 2017-03-17 Distributed ledgers,
decentralization and smart contracts explained About This Book Get to grips
with the underlying technical principles and implementations of blockchain.
Build powerful applications using Ethereum to secure transactions and create
smart contracts. Explore cryptography, mine cryptocurrencies, and solve
scalability issues with this comprehensive guide. Who This Book Is For This
book appeals to those who wish to build fast, highly secure, transactional
applications. This book is for those who are familiar with the concept of
blockchain and are comfortable with a programming language. What You Will Learn
Master the theoretical and technical foundations of blockchain technology Fully
comprehend the concept of decentralization, its impact and relationship with
blockchain technology Experience how cryptography is used to secure data with
practical examples Grasp the inner workings of blockchain and relevant
mechanisms behind Bitcoin and alternative cryptocurrencies Understand
theoretical foundations of smart contracts Identify and examine applications of
blockchain technology outside of currencies Investigate alternate blockchain
solutions including Hyperledger, Corda, and many more Explore research topics
and future scope of blockchain technology In Detail Blockchain is a distributed
database that enables permanent, transparent, and secure storage of data. The
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blockchain technology is the backbone of cryptocurrency – in fact, it's the
shared public ledger upon which the entire Bitcoin network relies – and it's
gaining popularity with people who work in finance, government, and the arts.
Blockhchain technology uses cryptography to keep data secure. This book gives a
detailed description of this leading technology and its implementation in the
real world. This book begins with the technical foundations of blockchain,
teaching you the fundamentals of cryptography and how it keeps data secure. You
will learn about the mechanisms behind cryptocurrencies and how to develop
applications using Ethereum, a decentralized virtual machine. You will explore
different blockchain solutions and get an exclusive preview into Hyperledger,
an upcoming blockchain solution from IBM and the Linux Foundation. You will
also be shown how to implement blockchain beyond currencies, scability with
blockchain, and the future scope of this fascinating and powerful technology.
Style and approach This comprehensive guide allows you to build smart
blockchain applications and explore the power of this database. The book will
let you quickly brush up on the basics of the blockchain database, followed by
advanced implementations of blockchain in currency, smart contracts,
decentralization, and so on.
Machinery's Handbook Erik Oberg 1996
The Blocksize War Jonathan Bier 2021-03-14 This book covers Bitcoin's blocksize
war, which was waged from August 2015 to November 2017. On the surface the
battle was about the amount of data allowed in each Bitcoin block, however it
exposed much deeper issues, such as who controls Bitcoin's protocol rules. It
is not possible to cover every twist and turn in the labyrinthine conflict or
all the arguments, but I have provided a chronology of the most significant
events. This book explores some of the major characters in the conflict and
includes coverage, from both the front lines and behind the scenes, during some
of the most acute phases of the struggle. The account in this book includes
discussions with the key players from both sides during the war, exploring
their motivations, strategy and thought processes as the exhausting campaign
progressed and developed.
Pro ASP.NET Web API Ali Uurlu 2013-11-26 Pro ASP.NET Web API shows you how to
build flexible, extensible web services that run seamlessly on a range of
operating systems and devices, from desktops to tablets to smart phones—even
the ones we don’t know today. ASP.NET Web API is a new framework designed to
simplify web service architecture. So if you're tired of interoperability
issues between inflexible web services and clients tied to specific platforms
or programming languages, or if you've ever struggled with WCF, this book is
for you. To start with, you'll get up to speed on Web API's modern HTTP
programming model, REST and your hosting options. You'll then dive into
building a real application over a series of three chapters, so you can get an
immediate feel for how this technology works in practice. The second half of
the book features dedicated chapters on topics like routing, controllers,
validation and tracing, and the authors close with discussions on performance,
hosting and an all-important look at unit testing to help you prepare your
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application for the real world. ASP.NET Web API makes HTTP a first-class
citizen of .NET. With Pro ASP.NET Web API, you can build HTTP-based web
services for your company or business, expose your data to the world across
different formats and devices and gain the best possible global reach for your
application.
How to DeFi: Beginner Darren Lau 2021-07-01 "This book details the new
economies created by a generation of bankless pioneers. It's the best
introduction you could ask for." - Mariano Conti, Head of Smart Contracts at
Maker Foundation "If I didn't know anything about DeFi and needed to learn from
scratch, this book is where I'd start." - Felix Feng, CEO of TokenSets “This
book makes it easy for beginners to get started with DeFi.” - Hugh Karp, CEO of
Nexus Mutual How to DeFi: Beginner, Second Edition, is the 2021 updated version
of How to DeFi (March 2020). DeFi is an ecosystem of decentralized applications
that provide financial services built on top of distributed networks with no
governing authority. By April 2021, DeFi applications have locked up over $86
billion worth of cryptocurrencies in smart contracts. DeFi is expected to grow
further in the coming years and is a key component in fulfilling Ethereum’s
lofty vision and ambition. You will learn about the various elements of DeFi
such as decentralized stablecoins, decentralized exchanges, decentralized
lending, decentralized derivatives, decentralized insurance and more. DeFi has
been immensely popular throughout 2019 to 2021 and is showing no signs of
slowing down. Use this book to stay ahead of the curve and learn how you can
utilize various DeFi applications to better understand the changes that will
disrupt the traditional financial sector. In this book, you will discover: What is DeFi and their differences with traditional finance - What is Ethereum
and its role in DeFi - Step-by-step guides in using the various DeFi
applications - Real-life use cases of DeFi and how you too can earn from
opportunities within the space With simple, yet concise explanations and
guides, it has never been easier for you to understand and get started with the
various DeFi applications.
Create GUI Applications with Python & Qt5 (PySide2 Edition) Martin Fitzpatrick
2020-06-26 Building desktop applications doesn't have to be difficult. Using
Python & Qt5 you can create fully functional desktop apps in minutes. This is
the 4th Edition of Create GUI Applications, updated for 2020 & PySide2 Starting
from the very basics, this book takes you on a tour of the key features of
PySide you can use to build real-life applications. Learn the fundamental
building blocks of PySide applications — Widgets, Layouts & Signals and learn
how PySide uses the event loop to handle and respond to user input. Design
beautiful UIs with Qt Designer and customize the look and feel of your
applications with Qt Style Sheets and custom widgets. Use Qt's MVC-like
ModelViews framework to connect data sources to your widgets, including SQL
databases, numpy and pandas data tables, to build-data driven application.
Visualize data using matplotlib & PyQtGraph and connect with external data
sources to build live dashboards. Learn how to use threads and processes to
manage long-running tasks and communicate with external services. Parse data
and visualize the output in logs and progress bars. The book includes usability
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and architectural tips to help you build maintainable and usable PySide2
applications from the start. Finally, once your application is ready to be
released, discover how to package it up into professional-quality installers,
ready to ship. The book includes - 665 pages of hands-on PySide2 exercises 211 code examples to experiment with - Includes 4 example apps - Compatible
with Python 3.4+ - Code free to reuse in your own projects
Readings in Database Systems Joseph M. Hellerstein 2005 The latest edition of a
popular text and reference on database research, with substantial new material
and revision; covers classical literature and recent hot topics. Lessons from
database research have been applied in academic fields ranging from
bioinformatics to next-generation Internet architecture and in industrial uses
including Web-based e-commerce and search engines. The core ideas in the field
have become increasingly influential. This text provides both students and
professionals with a grounding in database research and a technical context for
understanding recent innovations in the field. The readings included treat the
most important issues in the database area--the basic material for any DBMS
professional. This fourth edition has been substantially updated and revised,
with 21 of the 48 papers new to the edition, four of them published for the
first time. Many of the sections have been newly organized, and each section
includes a new or substantially revised introduction that discusses the
context, motivation, and controversies in a particular area, placing it in the
broader perspective of database research. Two introductory articles, never
before published, provide an organized, current introduction to basic knowledge
of the field; one discusses the history of data models and query languages and
the other offers an architectural overview of a database system. The remaining
articles range from the classical literature on database research to treatments
of current hot topics, including a paper on search engine architecture and a
paper on application servers, both written expressly for this edition. The
result is a collection of papers that are seminal and also accessible to a
reader who has a basic familiarity with database systems.
Mastering Bitcoin Andreas M. Antonopoulos 2014-12-03 Want to join the
technological revolution that’s taking the world of finance by storm? Mastering
Bitcoin is your guide through the seemingly complex world of bitcoin, providing
the requisite knowledge to help you participate in the internet of money.
Whether you’re building the next killer app, investing in a startup, or simply
curious about the technology, this practical book is essential reading.
Bitcoin, the first successful decentralized digital currency, is still in its
infancy and it’s already spawned a multi-billion dollar global economy. This
economy is open to anyone with the knowledge and passion to participate.
Mastering Bitcoin provides you with the knowledge you need (passion not
included). This book includes: A broad introduction to bitcoin—ideal for nontechnical users, investors, and business executives An explanation of the
technical foundations of bitcoin and cryptographic currencies for developers,
engineers, and software and systems architects Details of the bitcoin
decentralized network, peer-to-peer architecture, transaction lifecycle, and
security principles Offshoots of the bitcoin and blockchain inventions,
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including alternative chains, currencies, and applications User stories,
analogies, examples, and code snippets illustrating key technical concepts
The Truth Machine Paul Vigna 2018-02-27 "Views differ on bitcoin, but few doubt
the transformative potential of Blockchain technology. The Truth Machine is the
best book so far on what has happened and what may come along. It demands the
attention of anyone concerned with our economic future." —Lawrence H. Summers,
Charles W. Eliot University Professor and President Emeritus at Harvard, Former
Treasury Secretary From Michael J. Casey and Paul Vigna, the authors of The Age
of Cryptocurrency, comes the definitive work on the Internet’s Next Big Thing:
The Blockchain. Big banks have grown bigger and more entrenched. Privacy exists
only until the next hack. Credit card fraud is a fact of life. Many of the
“legacy systems” once designed to make our lives easier and our economy more
efficient are no longer up to the task. Yet there is a way past all this—a new
kind of operating system with the potential to revolutionize vast swaths of our
economy: the blockchain. In The Truth Machine, Michael J. Casey and Paul Vigna
demystify the blockchain and explain why it can restore personal control over
our data, assets, and identities; grant billions of excluded people access to
the global economy; and shift the balance of power to revive society’s faith in
itself. They reveal the disruption it promises for industries including
finance, tech, legal, and shipping. Casey and Vigna expose the challenge of
replacing trusted (and not-so-trusted) institutions on which we’ve relied for
centuries with a radical model that bypasses them. The Truth Machine reveals
the empowerment possible when self-interested middlemen give way to the
transparency of the blockchain, while highlighting the job losses, assertion of
special interests, and threat to social cohesion that will accompany this
shift. With the same balanced perspective they brought to The Age of
Cryptocurrency, Casey and Vigna show why we all must care about the path that
blockchain technology takes—moving humanity forward, not backward.
Drilling Engineering Neal Jay Adams 1985
Standard Handbook of Petroleum and Natural Gas Engineering William C. Lyons
2011-03-15 This new edition of the Standard Handbook of Petroleum and Natural
Gas Engineering provides you with the best, state-of-the-art coverage for every
aspect of petroleum and natural gas engineering. With thousands of
illustrations and 1,600 information-packed pages, this text is a handy and
valuable reference. Written by over a dozen leading industry experts and
academics, the Standard Handbook of Petroleum and Natural Gas Engineering
provides the best, most comprehensive source of petroleum engineering
information available. Now in an easy-to-use single volume format, this classic
is one of the true "must haves" in any petroleum or natural gas engineer's
library. * A classic for the oil and gas industry for over 65 years! * A
comprehensive source for the newest developments, advances, and procedures in
the petrochemical industry, covering everything from drilling and production to
the economics of the oil patch. * Everything you need - all the facts, data,
equipment, performance, and principles of petroleum engineering, information
not found anywhere else. * A desktop reference for all kinds of calculations,
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tables, and equations that engineers need on the rig or in the office. * A time
and money saver on procedural and equipment alternatives, application
techniques, and new approaches to problems.
SCION: A Secure Internet Architecture Adrian Perrig 2017-10-13 This book
describes the essential components of the SCION secure Internet architecture,
the first architecture designed foremost for strong security and high
availability. Among its core features, SCION also provides route control,
explicit trust information, multipath communication, scalable quality-ofservice guarantees, and efficient forwarding. The book includes functional
specifications of the network elements, communication protocols among these
elements, data structures, and configuration files. In particular, the book
offers a specification of a working prototype. The authors provide a
comprehensive description of the main design features for achieving a secure
Internet architecture. They facilitate the reader throughout, structuring the
book so that the technical detail gradually increases, and supporting the text
with a glossary, an index, a list of abbreviations, answers to frequently asked
questions, and special highlighting for examples and for sections that explain
important research, engineering, and deployment features. The book is suitable
for researchers, practitioners, and graduate students who are interested in
network security.
Logistics 4.0 Turan Paksoy 2020-12-18 Industrial revolutions have impacted
both, manufacturing and service. From the steam engine to digital automated
production, the industrial revolutions have conduced significant changes in
operations and supply chain management (SCM) processes. Swift changes in
manufacturing and service systems have led to phenomenal improvements in
productivity. The fast-paced environment brings new challenges and
opportunities for the companies that are associated with the adaptation to the
new concepts such as Internet of Things (IoT) and Cyber Physical Systems,
artificial intelligence (AI), robotics, cyber security, data analytics, block
chain and cloud technology. These emerging technologies facilitated and
expedited the birth of Logistics 4.0. Industrial Revolution 4.0 initiatives in
SCM has attracted stakeholders’ attentions due to it is ability to empower
using a set of technologies together that helps to execute more efficient
production and distribution systems. This initiative has been called Logistics
4.0 of the fourth Industrial Revolution in SCM due to its high potential.
Connecting entities, machines, physical items and enterprise resources to each
other by using sensors, devices and the internet along the supply chains are
the main attributes of Logistics 4.0. IoT enables customers to make more
suitable and valuable decisions due to the data-driven structure of the
Industry 4.0 paradigm. Besides that, the system’s ability of gathering and
analyzing information about the environment at any given time and adapting
itself to the rapid changes add significant value to the SCM processes. In this
peer-reviewed book, experts from all over the world, in the field present a
conceptual framework for Logistics 4.0 and provide examples for usage of
Industry 4.0 tools in SCM. This book is a work that will be beneficial for both
practitioners and students and academicians, as it covers the theoretical
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framework, on the one hand, and includes examples of practice and real world.
Systematic Trading Robert Carver 2015-09-14 This is not just another book with
yet another trading system. This is a complete guide to developing your own
systems to help you make and execute trading and investing decisions. It is
intended for everyone who wishes to systematise their financial decision
making, either completely or to some degree. Author Robert Carver draws on
financial theory, his experience managing systematic hedge fund strategies and
his own in-depth research to explain why systematic trading makes sense and
demonstrates how it can be done safely and profitably. Every aspect, from
creating trading rules to position sizing, is thoroughly explained. The
framework described here can be used with all assets, including equities,
bonds, forex and commodities. There is no magic formula that will guarantee
success, but cutting out simple mistakes will improve your performance. You'll
learn how to avoid common pitfalls such as over-complicating your strategy,
being too optimistic about likely returns, taking excessive risks and trading
too frequently. Important features include: - The theory behind systematic
trading: why and when it works, and when it doesn't. - Simple and effective
ways to design effective strategies. - A complete position management framework
which can be adapted for your needs. - How fully systematic traders can create
or adapt trading rules to forecast prices. - Making discretionary trading
decisions within a systematic framework for position management. - Why
traditional long only investors should use systems to ensure proper
diversification, and avoid costly and unnecessary portfolio churn. - Adapting
strategies depending on the cost of trading and how much capital is being used.
- Practical examples from UK, US and international markets showing how the
framework can be used. Systematic Trading is detailed, comprehensive and full
of practical advice. It provides a unique new approach to system development
and a must for anyone considering using systems to make some, or all, of their
investment decisions.
CEH Certified Ethical Hacker Study Guide Kimberly Graves 2010-06-03 Full
Coverage of All Exam Objectives for the CEH Exams 312-50 and EC0-350 Thoroughly
prepare for the challenging CEH Certified Ethical Hackers exam with this
comprehensive study guide. The book provides full coverage of exam topics,
real-world examples, and includes a CD with chapter review questions, two fulllength practice exams, electronic flashcards, a glossary of key terms, and the
entire book in a searchable pdf e-book. What's Inside: Covers ethics and legal
issues, footprinting, scanning, enumeration, system hacking, trojans and
backdoors, sniffers, denial of service, social engineering, session hijacking,
hacking Web servers, Web application vulnerabilities, and more Walks you
through exam topics and includes plenty of real-world scenarios to help
reinforce concepts Includes a CD with an assessment test, review questions,
practice exams, electronic flashcards, and the entire book in a searchable pdf
Financial Cryptography and Data Security Nicolas Christin 2014-11-08 This book
constitutes the thoroughly refereed post-conference proceedings of the 18th
International Conference on Financial Cryptography and Data Security (FC 2014),
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held in Christ Church, Barbados, in March 2014. The 19 revised full papers and
12 short papers were carefully selected and reviewed from 165 abstract
registrations and 138 full papers submissions. The papers are grouped in the
following topical sections: payment systems, case studies, cloud and
virtualization, elliptic curve cryptography, privacy-preserving systems,
authentication and visual encryption, network security, mobile system security,
incentives, game theory and risk, and bitcoin anonymity.
Blockchain Technology and Applications Pethuru Raj 2020-09-16 Blockchain is
emerging as a powerful technology, which has attracted the wider attention of
all businesses across the globe. In addition to financial businesses, IT
companies and business organizations are keenly analyzing and adapting this
technology for improving business processes. Security is the primary enterprise
application. There are other crucial applications that include creating
decentralized applications and smart contracts, which are being touted as the
key differentiator of this pioneering technology. The power of any technology
lies in its ecosystem. Product and tool vendors are building and releasing a
variety of versatile and robust toolsets and platforms in order to speed up and
simplify blockchain application development, deployment and management. There
are other infrastructure-related advancements in order to streamline blockchain
adoption. Cloud computing, big data analytics, machine and deep learning
algorithm, and connected and embedded devices all are driving blockchain
application development and deployment. Blockchain Technology and Applications
illustrates how blockchain is being sustained through a host of platforms,
programming languages, and enabling tools. It examines: Data confidential,
integrity, and authentication Distributed consensus protocols and algorithms
Blockchain systems design criteria and systems interoperability and scalability
Integration with other technologies including cloud and big data It also
details how blockchain is being blended with cloud computing, big data
analytics and IoT across all industry verticals. The book gives readers insight
into how this path-breaking technology can be a value addition in several
business domains ranging from healthcare, financial services, government,
supply chain and retail.
Mastering Bitcoin Andreas M. Antonopoulos 2017-06-12 Join the technological
revolution that’s taking the financial world by storm. Mastering Bitcoin is
your guide through the seemingly complex world of bitcoin, providing the
knowledge you need to participate in the internet of money. Whether you’re
building the next killer app, investing in a startup, or simply curious about
the technology, this revised and expanded second edition provides essential
detail to get you started. Bitcoin, the first successful decentralized digital
currency, is still in its early stages and yet it’s already spawned a multibillion-dollar global economy open to anyone with the knowledge and passion to
participate. Mastering Bitcoin provides the knowledge. You simply supply the
passion. The second edition includes: A broad introduction of bitcoin and its
underlying blockchain—ideal for non-technical users, investors, and business
executives An explanation of the technical foundations of bitcoin and
cryptographic currencies for developers, engineers, and software and systems
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architects Details of the bitcoin decentralized network, peer-to-peer
architecture, transaction lifecycle, and security principles New developments
such as Segregated Witness, Payment Channels, and Lightning Network A deep dive
into blockchain applications, including how to combine the building blocks
offered by this platform into higher-level applications User stories,
analogies, examples, and code snippets illustrating key technical concepts
Proceedings ... SPE Annual Technical Conference and Exhibition Society of
Petroleum Engineers (U.S.). Technical Conference and Exhibition 1991
Blockchain for Distributed Systems Security Sachin S. Shetty 2019-03-05 AN
ESSENTIAL GUIDE TO USING BLOCKCHAIN TO PROVIDE FLEXIBILITY, COST-SAVINGS, AND
SECURITY TO DATA MANAGEMENT, DATA ANALYSIS, AND INFORMATION SHARING Blockchain
for Distributed Systems Security contains a description of the properties that
underpin the formal foundations of Blockchain technologies and explores the
practical issues for deployment in cloud and Internet of Things (IoT)
platforms. The authors—noted experts in the field—present security and privacy
issues that must be addressed for Blockchain technologies to be adopted for
civilian and military domains. The book covers a range of topics including data
provenance in cloud storage, secure IoT models, auditing architecture, and
empirical validation of permissioned Blockchain platforms. The book's security
and privacy analysis helps with an understanding of the basics of Blockchain
and it explores the quantifying impact of the new attack surfaces introduced by
Blockchain technologies and platforms. In addition, the book contains relevant
and current updates on the topic. This important resource: Provides an overview
of Blockchain-based secure data management and storage for cloud and IoT Covers
cutting-edge research findings on topics including invariant-based supply chain
protection, information sharing framework, and trust worthy information
federation Addresses security and privacy concerns in Blockchain in key areas,
such as preventing digital currency miners from launching attacks against
mining pools, empirical analysis of the attack surface of Blockchain, and more
Written for researchers and experts in computer science and engineering,
Blockchain for Distributed Systems Security contains the most recent
information and academic research to provide an understanding of the
application of Blockchain technology.
Dictionary Of Word Roots Donald Borror 1960-09-01 One of the outstanding
problems of the biologist, whether he be beginning student or specialists, is
that of understanding technical terms. The best way to understand and remember
technical terms is to understand first their component parts, or roots. This
dictionary has been designed primarily to meet the needs of the beginning
student, the medical student, and the taxonomist, but it should be of value to
all biologists.
Deep Learning for Coders with fastai and PyTorch Jeremy Howard 2020-06-29 Deep
learning is often viewed as the exclusive domain of math PhDs and big tech
companies. But as this hands-on guide demonstrates, programmers comfortable
with Python can achieve impressive results in deep learning with little math
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background, small amounts of data, and minimal code. How? With fastai, the
first library to provide a consistent interface to the most frequently used
deep learning applications. Authors Jeremy Howard and Sylvain Gugger, the
creators of fastai, show you how to train a model on a wide range of tasks
using fastai and PyTorch. You’ll also dive progressively further into deep
learning theory to gain a complete understanding of the algorithms behind the
scenes. Train models in computer vision, natural language processing, tabular
data, and collaborative filtering Learn the latest deep learning techniques
that matter most in practice Improve accuracy, speed, and reliability by
understanding how deep learning models work Discover how to turn your models
into web applications Implement deep learning algorithms from scratch Consider
the ethical implications of your work Gain insight from the foreword by PyTorch
cofounder, Soumith Chintala
THE MAGIC PUDDING NORMAN LINDSAY 2019-04-03 A magic pudding who changes from
steak and kidney to jam roll and apple dumpling in seconds. A walking, talking
dessert that never runs out of pleasing things to eat. A koala bear, named
Bunyip Bluegum, A sailor named Bill Barnacle, and Sam Sawnoff the penguin have
a wonderful hilarious magical adventure defending the Pudding against thieves
who want it for themselves.
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